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BACKGROUND:  As part of the requirements for the Growth Management Act, the City of Camas 

is required to update the Fire Capital Facilities Plan, which was completed by Mackenzie in early 

2022. Fire Impact Fees are also required to be revisited and updated. The FCS Group was 

contracted to evaluate the current fee structure and provide recommendations for updating the 

Fire Impact Fee schedule to best serve the Fire Capital Facilities Plan. 

SUMMARY:  The FCS group will present the results of their findings including options for Council 

to consider in updating the current fee structure.  

BUDGET IMPACT: Fire Impact Fees are an additional revenue source to offset capital 

replacement and improvement costs of the Fire Department. 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends Council schedule a public hearing at the November 

21, 2022 Regular Meeting to consider an ordinance adopting a Fire Impact Fee Schedule. 

 


